 Peter 
Dear Giles,
I would like to thank The Coaches Training Institute for the 3 day seminar they conducted at [the federal prison] on the weekend of September 20-22, 2000. Laura and Karen were super! For three days they took us through the highs and lows of our lives and led all of us toward real personal growth. In the end, a bond was formed between them and the 26 inmates who participated that will last a lifetime.
Our communication, listening and overall personal skills were enhanced tremendously. What’s more, the guys are already putting their new found coaching skills to use in their everyday lives. The fellas continue to honor their commitment to coach each other that was made in the designed alliance exercise toward the end of the training seminar. It is obvious that Laura and Karen made a lasting impact on all of us. To the man, we feel this was the most positive weekend we have had while in prison, of nor our whole lives.
I would like to thank Laura and Karen and the folks at The Coaches Training Institute for your generosity, care concern and compassion in presenting us with such a special opportunity. We feel deeply indebted to all of you, and look forward to another like opportunity should it present itself.
Sincerely,
Peter 
